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ALLIANCE "‘

CALL FOR
PROPOSALS!

Calling all water advocates! The request for proposals is now
open for the 2024 Ohio River Basin Alliance (ORBA) Summit!

Have a presentation you want to give? A workshop you'd like to
facilitate? A panel that brings together speakers to discuss key
issues? A research talk or poster presentation? Tell us your idea!
We will be collecting submissions until August 9th.

Learn more at bit.ly/20240RBASummit

Submit your
session ideas
today! Questions about the event or sponsorships?
Contact Megan Lange at megan.lange@pitt.edu




